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4-6 YEARS OLD VACCINATION CLINICS 
 
Dear parents,  
 
The school nurse team from Sud-Ouest Verdun is currently offering free vaccination clinics for 
children aged 4-6 years old. 
 
Between the ages of 4-6 years old, your child is due to receive a booster vaccine against 
Diphtheria, Whooping cough, Tetanus, Poliomyelitis (dcaT-Polio), and Varicella (Varivax). If your 
child has not yet received these vaccines, we invite you to take an appointment.  Please ensure 
that your child is at least 4 years old or older at their scheduled appointment.  
 
Book your Appointment Online: 
 

• You can book your appointment online via Clic santé : https://portal3.clicsante.ca/ 

• Select : Vaccination for Children 
Or 
 
Book your appointment by telephone: 
 

CLSC deVerdun/Ville-Émard/Île-des-Soeurs CLSC de Saint-Henri 

(514) 766-0546 (514) 933-7541 

 
Day of appointment : 
 

❖ Please bring your child’s vaccination booklet and medicare card. 
❖ Please arrive 10 minutes prior to proceed with registration. 
❖ Please ensure your child is wearing short sleeves. 
❖ Your child should have eaten. 

 
 

VACCINATION IN CONTEXT OF THE PANDEMIC: 
If you or someone at home: 

• has symptoms compatible with COVID-19, i.e. with fever OR cough/difficulty 
breathing (new or worsening) OR sudden loss of smell without nasal congestion 
with OR without loss of taste; 

• are subject to isolation (suspected or confirmed case); 

• in the last 14 days, have received care in a health facility for a period of at least 
24 hours. 

 
We ask that you cancel and reschedule your appointment. 
 
 
 
 

https://portal3.clicsante.ca/
https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C1CHBF_frCA757CA757&ei=ly3pXs6tKuOSwbkPyouH0AE&q=clsc+st+henri&oq=clsc+st+henri&gs_lcp=CgZwc3ktYWIQAzICCAAyAggAMgIIADIGCAAQFhAeMgYIABAWEB4yBggAEBYQHjIGCAAQFhAeMgYIABAWEB4yBggAEBYQHjIGCAAQFhAeOgQIABBHOgUIABCRAjoFCAAQsQM6BQgAEIMBOgQIABBDUPyyA1jAvgNgscADaABwA3gAgAGTAogBngmSAQYxMS4xLjGYAQCgAQGqAQdnd3Mtd2l6&sclient=psy-ab&ved=0ahUKEwiO1b-fmIfqAhVjSTABHcrFARoQ4dUDCAw&uact=5
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Others informations: 
 

If you have a foreign vaccination booklet (other than Quebec) that is not in French or 
English, we ask that you get it translated into French ahead of time, and bring it to your 
appointment. 
 

- http://ottiaq.org/  
- https://embassy-finder.com/fr/in_montreal_canada  

 
IMPORTANT: If one of the parents cannot accompany the child during the appointment, 
the accompanying person must have a written and signed authorization from the 
parents confirming that we can proceed with the vaccination AND leave a telephone 
number in order to easily reach you to obtain your verbal consent. Without this, we will 
be unable to vaccinate your child. 

 
Thank you for your attention, 
 
 
School nurse team from CIUSSS du Centre-Sud-de-l’Île-de-Montréal - Sud-Ouest-Verdun 

 

http://ottiaq.org/
https://embassy-finder.com/fr/in_montreal_canada



